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The Watauga County Sheriff's Office is asking for assistant in identifying a suspect who broke
into The Valley Grocery early Monday morning. The 9258 US 421 North business in Zionville
was broken into around 4am, investigators saying the perpetrator entered the Valley Grocery
through an exhaust      fan located in the rear of the store.  The man was wearing a dark colored
hooded sweat shirt, a white mesh covering the face and dark colored pants.  The suspect took
various consumable goods and rolled coins from the store.  If anyone has any information
please contact the Watauga County Sheriff's Office at 828-264-3761 or High Country Crime
Stoppers at 828-737-0125.
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